Magnolia Avenue High School Historical Marker Committee

c/o Athenia B. Jefferson e —
P.O. Box 107
Vicksburg, MS 39181 NOV 14 2017
Newo Rz‘iu&é ~

November 9, 2017

Mayor George Flaggs

Board of Mayor and Aldermen
City of Vicksburg, MS
P.O.Box 150

Vicksburg, MS 39181

Dear Mayor Flaggs:

The Magnolia Avenue Historical Marker Committee is planning a Program and
unveiling of the historical marker on December 28, 2017. The marker will be placed at
the site of Magnolia High School/Bowman High School on Bowman Avenue. To
commemorate this historical occasion, we are planning to print a Souvenir Program.
The Committee is requesting sponsorship in the amount of $500 for the Souvenir
Journal. The City of Vicksburg seal will be advertised as a sponsor in the Souvenir
Journal, in the program, banners, and any other advertisements associated with the
event. Please send the check to Ms. Athenia Jefferson, P. O. Box 107, Vicksburg, MS
39181, phone number 601 636-8135.

Thank you for your support of this project.
Sincerely,

Bettye J. Gardner, Athenia Jefferson
Co-Chairs, Magnolia Avenue High School Historical Marker Committee



